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• Sections of the beach will be temporarily inaccessible where work is 

happening, to allow the safe operation of machinery

• Reduced parking in Hurst Road West Car Park, to allow delivery 

lorries to manoeuvre

• The set of beach steps (next to the toilet block) and an adjacent  

section of the promenade will be closed, with a diversion set up 

around the compound 

Coastal Work
Timber groyne repairs and a shingle recharge 

are being undertaken here, as part of NFDC’s 

annual coast protection work. 

Once placed, an additional 4,500t of beach will help to 

defend the seafront by protecting the seawall from 

damaging waves. In doing so, the material will move 

and re-profile under coastal processes to form a natural 

beach slope. 

Works are subject to weather and tide, which may mean 

some work being undertaken early / late in the day or at 

weekends.  

Timber repairs will begin in early September, with the 

beach recharge following in early October. Completion is 

due around the end of October.

The following restrictions are likely during these works:



Timber Groyne Maintenance and 
Beach Recharge at Milford-on-Sea

Timber groyne maintenance and beach recharge works being undertaken 
autumn 2022 subject to suitable tide and weather conditions


